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Dear Warrington Council
I don't know how to respond to this plan without sounding like a NIMBY but I'll have a go.

We chose to live in Appleton due to the high quality of life, and paid a good price for the
privilege. The presence of fields and trees means that we have reasonable air quality,
despite the already crowded roads and the nearby motorway.

On the children's journey to school we are luck to see cows, sheep, rabbits and hares,
pheasants and birds of prey. We do not take this for granted but admire the beauty every
journey.

We love our area. Warrington already seems pretty crowded - hospital at breaking point,
traffic queues, full schools. However it is better than a city - smaller, friendlier, less
pollution, more character. If I wanted to live in a city I could move to Manchester or
Liverpool.

Please leave our town alone. Please leave our green belt alone - we love it and it benefits
everyone including our disappearing wildlife.

Yours faithfully






